
          

 
Nashoba Integrated Preschool mission is to provide a rich developmentally appropriate environment for 3 to 5 year old children with and without 

disabilities.  The curriculum is designed to meet the Massachusetts State Standards while supporting the needs of our unique learners and assist with 

readiness for kindergarten. 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend our upcoming Preschool Open House!  All three of our towns are offering 

you an opportunity to tour our classrooms and meet the teachers.  Please be advised that in order to attend 

preschool your child must be turning three years old by August 31, 2023. 
 

 

2023/2024 

PRESCHOOL OPEN HOUSE  

Wednesday, January 25, 2023 

9:00 AM ~ 2:00 PM 
(Snow date in January 26, 2023) 

Appointments are Required, Please call the location you would like to attend 

 
Florence Sawyer/Emerson School          Center School         Mary Rowlandson School 

50 Mechanic Street            403 Great Road                    103 Hollywood Drive 

Bolton, MA 01740            Stow, MA 01775        Lancaster, MA 01523 

Contact Kirsten Dean @                              Contact Kim Laster @                     Contact Jen Frommer @ 

(978) 779-2821 x5106                              (978) 897-0290 x6137                     (978) 368-8482 x1103  

kdean@nrsd.net              klaster@nrsd.net        jfrommer@nrsd.net 

                                                                    
If you are questioning cancellation, please go the NRSD website or the local television news stations to obtain this information 

 

 

Applications for the preschool lottery are included in this mailing and must be returned by mail no later than 

January 20th or filled out in person at the Open House, to be included in the lottery for school year 2023/2024.  

If your child is currently on the waitlist, we need you to submit a new application.  The lottery will be held, for 

available slots in the preschool programs, on January 27, 2023. 

 

In the event you are unable to attend our Open House, you can find the enrollment information online at  

www.nrsd.net.  Then select Departments/Pupil Personnel Services/Early Childhood/Integrated Preschool 
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